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This is a shortened edition of the River Oaks Newsletter 

The annual River Oaks picnic has 
been canceled. It will not be taking 
place as previously stated in the 
Newsletter on Saturday, September 
18. Instead, we hope to have an ex-
panded version of the October bon-fire 
event. Look for more information about 
this event  in the next Newsletter. 
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Calendar 
of Events 

• Monday,  
September 20 
Brush Pick-Up 

• Thursday,  
September 23 
Board of Directors 
Meeting, Gorski’s, 
29W  601 Ridge Dr. 

• Saturday,  
September 25 
River Oaks Garage 
Sale 

• Tuesday,  
September 28 
1/2 Day School for 
CUSD 200 

• Monday,  
October 18 
Brush Pick-Up 

River Oaks Picnic Canceled 

Board of Directors  
Marnee Sinnott President 

Landscaping 
393-2808 tsinnott@megsinet.net 

Andy Gorski Vice-President 
Nominating 

393-0886  

Mark Moore Treasurer 
 

393-6473 mt@megsinet.net 

Marilyn Hayes Secretary 
 

863-1424 hayesmarjm@aol.com 

Linda Saxton Entertainment 
Neighborhood Watch 

393-2206 saxton@mcs.com 

Becky Christiansen Newsletter 393-4946 becky@cyberoak.com 


